
 

 
 

 
The 114th High Voltage Equipment Power Shutdown Inspection Day Notice 

 

Explanation 

1. The "114th High Voltage Equipment Power Shutdown Inspection Day" was notified to building 

management committees and relevant units via Letter No. 1130403127 on November 18, 113. 

2. Details of the shutdown schedule are in the "National Chung Hsing University 114th Winter 

Vacation Power Shutdown Inspection Schedule." 

3. Please turn off air conditioning and electrical equipment during the shutdown to ensure safety. If 

weather or other factors affect the shutdown, a new date will be announced. 

4. Kindly inform relevant units and personnel, and ensure no borrowing of venues or classrooms 

during the shutdown. 

Office Construction and Maintenance Division, Office of General Affairs 

Contact Us 04-22840276-279 

 



 

 
 

 


